
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 2 3 4 5 

  
 

7:00pm Beg. Rumba 
7:45pm Progressive 
Silver Tango 
 
 

9:00am Daly Fitness 
7:00pm Beginner 
Bachata 
7:45pm Progressive 
Waltz 

7:00pm Line 
Dances 

 

 No Group Classes 
today! 

 
By appointment 
only 
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13  14 15 16 17         18     19 

 
 

No Daly Fitness 
today! 

7:00pm Advanced 
Technique 
7:45pm Progressive 
Choreography Class 

7:00pm Beg. Bachata 
7:45pm Progressive 
Silver Tango 

9:00am Daly Fitness 
7:00pm Beginner 
Rumba 
7:45pm Progressive 
Waltz  

7:00pm Beginner 
Group Class 

7:45pm 
Open House 

Party! 

 
By appointment 
only 

9:00am Daly 
Fitness 
12:00pm Social 
Country Two-Step 
12:45pm Social 
Line Dances 

 20   21 22 23 24 25             26 

 9:00am Daly Fitness 
7:00pm Advanced 
Technique 
7:45pm Progressive 
Choreography Class 

7:00pm Beg. East 
Coast Swing 
7:45pm Progressive 
Silver Tango 
 

9:00am Daly Fitness 
7:00pm Beginner 
Salsa 
7:45pm Progressive 
Waltz  

7:00pm Social 
Foxtrot 

 
By appointment 
only 

9:00am Daly 
Fitness 
12:00pm Social 
West Coast Swing 
12:45pm Social 
Cha-Cha 

27 28 
9:00am Daly Fitness 
7:00pm Advanced 
Technique 
7:45pm Progressive 
Choreography Class 

   29 
7:00pm Beg. Foxtrot 
7:45pm Progressive 
Silver Tango 

30 
9:00am Daly Fitness 
7:00pm Beginner 
Tango 
7:45pm Progressive 
Waltz 
 
 
 

31 
 

No Group Classes 
today 

  

 

Dance Daly Ballroom – MV Important Information: 
24000 Alicia Pkwy #33 Friday, July 4th – Studio Closed for 4th of July & No Groups on July 5th! 

Mission Viejo, CA 92691 Monday – Sunday, July 7th thru 12th – No Group Classes due to Desert Classic! 
Phone: 949-916-0755 Thursday, July 17th – Open House Group Class & Party! 
Email: DanceDalyBallroom@Gmail.com Thursday – Sunday, July 31 thru Aug 3rd  - San Antonio Classic! 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

No Group Classes this week due to Desert Classic! 
See you all next week! 


